Notification

Entry visas to France

ICCP-1 meeting 11-15 December 2000, Montpellier, France

Government Delegates experiencing difficulties in obtaining entry visas to France may wish to contact Mrs. Rita Rabbath at the Secretariat (particulars given below) for any assistance in this regard

Please note that Mrs. Rabbath will need the following information:

- Family name
- Given name(s)
- Nationality
- Passport number
- Date of issue
- Place of issue
- Expiry date
- Nature of the difficulty encountered.

Mrs. Rita Rabbath's coordinates are as follows:

Travel Assistant

Secretariat of the Convention on Biological Diversity (CBD)

Telephone: +1 (514) 287-70-03

Fax: +1 (514) 288-65-88 Email: rita.rabbath@biodiv.org